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Recap

Congratulations to Jessica
Holman and Kelly Todd

Kelly Todd was honored as the
“Advisor of the Year”. Mrs. Todd
is a current member of the Area B
Council and she teaches at Menlo-
Atherton High School. She has
taught for twenty years and has
been involved with CADA since
1996 thanks to Cindy Bader. She
dedicated seven years to the
activities program at Menlo-
Atherton and four years at Tracy
High School. Mrs. Todd brought
Link Crew to Tracy High School
and enhanced the programs at
Menlo-Atherton to assist students

and their families. Her greatest accomplishment as activities

director was partnering with Second Harvest for the annual

can food drive that brought in enough food to feed 450

families.

5: San Francisco. San Mateo: Region 6: Alameda: Region 8: Santa Clara

March 2015

New to Convention was a BIG
HIT! Congratulations to Stephanie
Huber from Valley Christian High
School who won FREE registration
to the Advisor workshop AND the
student conference! Area B will
contact you with details.

Registration Forms

Online Now!
www.cadal.org

August 29, 2015
El Camino High School

Area B Advisor Workshop

November 23, 2015
James Logan HS
Area B Student Conference
Don’t wait too long to register!




Jessica Holman was nominated by her school to
be this years’ recipient of the Area B Bob Burton
Spirit Award. A graduate of Rancho Cotate High
School, where she currently teaches, her nomination
letters came from students
and her principal. Her
ASB President wrote,
“Jessica Holman strives to
make a positive difference
in her school, her
community and her
students.” Lili Troung the
ASB Clubs Commissioner
stated, “She has brought
our school to be the
leading school for donating the most blood and the
majority of cans donated to meet the needs of our
Rancho neighbors and that is only a part of all the
tremendous work she does for our school.” An
advisor for the last ten years her principal Aimee

Carter wrote, “I am so excited for the opportunity to
nominate Jessica Holman, and the finest ASB
Director I have ever worked with who makes “spirit
work” at Rancho Cotate High School by
empowering her student leaders.

You have to enable and empower people to
make decisions independent of you. As I've
learned, each person on a team is an extension
of your leadership; if they feel empowered by
you they will magnify your power to lead.
Tom Ridge

LIMPOWERING-PASSIONATE
INSPIRING-LOMMITTED

Congratulations to the CADA
membership pin awardees:

Eileen Beckley 20
Judy Koneffklatt 25
Debra Laprath 15
Steve Mills 15
Esther  Tokihiro 15
Allen Ventura 25

November Student Conference Keynotes




